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March 3, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

This letter is to inform you of the schedule for the 2022 New Jersey Graduation Proficiency Assessment 
(NJGPA) that will be administered to students in grade 11 only. The assessment will be aligned to New Jersey 
Student Learning Standards  (NJSLS) for grade 10 ELA and NJSLS for Algebra I and Geometry. Below is the 
NJGPA testing schedule.

Pineland Learning Center
Grade     Test Date Units     Length of  Testing
11     ELA March 15 1     90 minutes
11     ELA March 16 1     90 minutes
11     Math  March 17 1     90 minutes
11     Math  March 18 1     90 minutes

The plan is to begin the NJGPA assessment in the morning following breakfast. All testing will take place during 
the morning and the student’s daily schedule will be adjusted. It is important that your child arrives to school on 
time. All children in a testing group will begin testing at the same time. Testing times are not flexible and 
children who arrive late will not be allowed to test in that session. If there is a delayed opening or if school is 
closed due to inclement weather, testing will be rescheduled.

The New Jersey Department of Education offers resources to families to help prepare students for the 
assessments. Included in the link are practice tests for your child to prepare for this important assessment. Please 
direct your child to utilize the following resource:  https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/njgpa/

We will explain testing expectations to the children to reduce anxiety. Please help us to have testing run as 
smoothly as possible and assist us in making sure that your child is ready and prepared to do their best on the 
testing days. We ask that you ensure that your child is rested, eats breakfast, and is relaxed and ready to test.

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Lamb Lisa Howell
School Director Supervisor of Curriculum & Instruction          




